St. Ferdinand School Christmas - 2023

Dear Parent/ Guardian of Choir & Bell Choir Members,,

Name of Student

Just a note to remind you if at all possible to have your child sing and play for the Christmas Eve Vigil **on Sunday December 24**th **at 5:00 PM** or Monday Christmas Day Dec. 25th at **8:30 AM**. Please be in the choir loft by 4:45 PM, or 8:15 AM. Wishing you all a very Holy and Blessed Christmas.

Grado

(cut here)

Choir Form- Christmas 2023

Name of Student					Oraue	
Yes	_5PM	_8:30	_No	_5PM	_8:30AM	
Please return form by Monday December 18 th to your homeroom teacher						
				Yours in Christ, Br. James Drangsholt, OSF Director of Music/Liturgy		
				Mrs. Erin B Principal	oyle Folino	
				Fr. Peter Gnoinski		

Pastor